Bev Facey Community High School
Daily Bulletin
January 18, 2023

“We would like to begin by acknowledging that we are on Treaty 6 traditional territories in Alberta of the many First
Nations, Métis, and Inuit whose footsteps have marked these lands for centuries.”

General Announcements:

Diploma and Final Exam Info: Please note NO HATS, NO TOQUES, NO SMARTWATCHES, NO CELL PHONES,
NO BACKPACKS allowed in exam rooms at all. Please leave these items at home or in your locker. PHOTO ID IS
REQUIRED (school ID or a licence will be accepted). Calculators are required for Math and Science exams, please
make sure you have batteries. Textbooks are to be returned the day of your exam to the Library Learning Commons.

Cafeteria and Cafe - The cafeteria is now closed.. The cafe will close at the end of the day today. Both will re-open
in semester two - Cafe open on January 31st and cafeteria open February 6th.

CLUBS

Creative Writing Club There will be no club meetings for the next two weeks due to the exam break. We hope
everyone does well!

GSA (Spectrum) We will pick up meetings after exam break! Everyone is welcome (room 218)
MODEL UN - Mock debate Jan 27th at 10 AM in the library! Check your email in the coming days for more details.

JAZZ BAND - Jazz band rehearsals Thursday at lunch in the band room, room 142.
INTERFAITH ALLIANCE - Meeting TODAY at lunch in Room 270

FALCONS OF DISTINCTION (FOD) SQUAD - We will meet again starting semester 2 in February! Good luck
on your exams!

ATHLETICS:

Sr. Girls Basketball:
Jr. Girls Basketball:Lost to St. FX in league play last night in a resilient game by our girls.

Sr. Boys Basketball:
Jr. Boys Basketball: Battle a strong Mother Margaret Mary team coming up just short.

All basketball players keep an eye out for open gym times through teamsnap. Goodluck on your exams!

Archery — Practices Tuesday Jan, 17th @ 3:25 in the North Gym and Wed. Jan 18th @ 7:10 a.m. in the North
Gym. Team shirts are in — come see Mr. Taylor if you ordered one!

Football-Reminder that we have desk moving for exams @3:30pm TODAY. Everyone is expected to be there. Please let
Mr. Launhardt know if you are unable to attend.



